
Social media feedback for the 2024 FoNS Residential Programme: 

Facilitating the development of person-centred 

cultures 
22-26 April 2024 

Very grateful to be a part of Residential Programme hosted 
by the Foundation of Nursing Studies. Meeting fellow PDNs, 
connecting, & learning from each other on how we can 

promote person-centred care in each of our areas of 
expertise  

Back from what has been the most 
phenomenal & transformative 5 days with 
such inspiring people @FoNScharity  
 
I feel so grateful & thankful for this 
opportunity. Ready to take lots of learning 
back to my trust. 

A wonderful opportunity to meet like-minded professionals 
who want to make a difference in the workplace. Inspiring 
conversations with so much learning and tools to take back 
too  

Another thought 
provoking day bringing 
challenge and 
reflection 

A thought provoking week absorbed in the transformational 
process of active learning. I see: a positive change, I feel: a 
commitment to keep learning, I hear: excitement in the air, I 
think: I can do this #FoNSPCC2024  

Sign up to the FoNS weekly news to find out about future Residential Programmes 
https://www.fons.org/sign-up/  

https://www.fons.org/programmes-development-opportunities/residential-
programme/ 
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